McConnell

Valdés ¢ "™

Celebrating Dia de las Calabazas

October 31,2019

This year we celebrated our annual Dia de las Calabazas activity with family members, and some very special
guests from San Jorge Children's Foundation. This year the theme was Save Planet Earth. Kids learned about the
importance of recycling and protecting our planet.
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